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HEAD'S WELCOME

Please remember to bring a waterproof coat to
school as well as the usual water bottle and

reading records/logs.  
We are aiming to raise our attendance this term

- please ensure that your child's attendance is
good (above 95%) - extenuating circumstances

taken into consideration, thank you. 

 

Mr McDonald
Welcome to another or our newsletters!

We have collated your responses from our parental survey and will send this
information out to parents with the emailed version of this newsletter.  As
mentioned before, the views of our parents and carers are important in helping us
understand what we do well as a school and what we can do to help us continually
move forward.

Next week is Internet Safety week; throughout the week children will be learning
about various Internet Safety themes and precautions to take.  We recognise that
the technology is growing at such a rate and it is likely that we are helping to
prepare our children for jobs that probably don't even exist in the world we live in
currently; giving our children the opportunity to experience using high level
technology is of high importance so they are equipped for life beyond primary
school.  This is part of the reason why we now have accessible one-to-one devices
for all of our Key Stage 2 children, as well as devices available for Key Stage 1
children to use too; these have also helped advance our Computing curriculum. 
 With this, it is essential that our children learn how to stay safe online and do
recognise dangers; whether it be from how too much screen time can impact our
health to the dangers social media and interaction with others online can have.  It is
incredibly important that this is recognised at home too and that parents or carers
take an active role in ensuring children stay safe online.  Over the week we will be
supporting children on this, and as per the letter sent out last week, if you require
more information then you can visit the 'E-safety' section of our website under the
'Parents' tab (click here). 
If you are interested in our Computing curriculum, or any other aspects of our
school curriculum, then you can visit our school website for further information.

Our children have demonstrated and shown us what a great community we are
involved in.  The way they support each other; look out for not just their friends,
but the whole school community and the way that our older children have
'buddied up with' and demonstrated role modelling to our younger children
without any prompting made me really proud; these attributes in our children and
school community sets us apart.  I believe it is really important that, despite
differences in backgrounds, opinions or beliefs, we are mindful and respectful of
everybody around us; seeing our children demonstrate this so well is always a
pleasure.  It was demonstrated so well this morning when, in Breakfast club, a Year
5 boy noticed a Year 1 boy by himself looking at some books.  He stopped what he
was doing and helped the younger child by reading to him and then listening to
him read in return.  To some it may not seem a lot, but for me it was just one of
many examples of the thoughtfulness, kindness and spirit that we are so proud to
have as key characteristics within our school.

Have a great weekend
Mr McDonald and all at St Buryan Academy

DATES
Term

S P R I N G  T E R M :

4  J A N U A R Y  -  8
A P R I L  2 0 2 2

( H A L F  T E R M  2 1 -
2 5  F E B R U A R Y

2 0 2 2 )

 S U M M E R  T E R M :

2 5  A P R I L  -  2 6
J U L Y  2 0 2 2 ( H A L F
T E R M  3 0  M A Y  -  3

J U N E  2 0 2 2 )

I N S E T S

2 5 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 2

2 6 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 2

 

P L A T I N U M
J U B I L E E :  

6 T H  J U N E  2 0 2 2

 

 

http://www.stburyanacademy.com/website/e_safety_advice/260725


CONTACTS
Head of School/Designated Safeguarding Office: Mr J McDonald
head@stburyanacademy.org
Senior Teacher: Mrs N Cross
ncross@stburyanacademy.org
SENCO/Deputy Designated Safeguarding Office: Mrs J Kwiatkowska
joannak@stburyanacademy.org
Business and Administration/Parent Liasion Office: Mrs T Care
secretary@stburyanacademy.org

Further contacts are available on our website.

Stars of the
week

Reception - Reggie for phenomenal phonics
 

Year 1 - Tommy for marvellous maths
 

Year 2 - Henry for pride in presentation
 

Year 3 - Ruby for kindness
 

Year 4  - Millie for wonderful writing
 

Year 5 - Layla for super work ethic
 

Year 6 - Mara for helpfullness

W e ' v e  s h a r e d  t h i s  r e c e n t l y ,  b u t  I  w a s  r e a l l y  p r o u d  o f  o u r
c h i l d r e n  c o m i n g  u p  w i t h  t h e s e  c h a r a c t e r i s t i c s  t h a t  t h e y
f e l t  m e m b e r s  o f  T e a m  S t  B u r y a n  A c a d e m y  s h o u l d  h a v e !  I

t h i n k  t h e y  a r e  s p o t  o n  a n d  i t  w a s  r e a l l y  p l e a s i n g  t h i s
w e e k  a s  s e v e r a l  v i s i t o r s  t o  t h e  s c h o o l  c o m m e n t e d  o n  h o w

o u r  c h i l d r e n  m e t  a l l  o f  t h e s e !

We want to share our learning and curriculum with you, which is
why we are producing these 'Subject Overviews', a quick snapshot
of what each subject looks like at St Buryan Academy.  If you can't
quite see then click the image on the PDF newsletter for a link, or
visit the 'Curriculum - Subject Overview' page of our website. This
example shows our Computing curriculum ahead of Safer Internet

Day next week.

WHOLE SCHOOL LEARNING
We are drawing to a close on our whole school
writing project inspired by the book: Flotsam.
This has really engaged our children and we have
loved seeing them share their learning with each
other; they have been really motivated by the
project and have demonstrated high quality writing
in all year groups.

http://www.stburyanacademy.com/website/subject_overviews/590683


Congratulations

 

Ava

Rhys

Phoebe

Writing Awards

If anyone has any PG Tips style boxes,
then Mrs Cross would like these for a
project - thank you!

Look out for a letter home today
about Internet Safety Day - please
return slips to your child's teacher by
Monday if you have not yet already!


